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Friday, 28th May, 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Thank you for your support this term. The children are enjoying being back in school.  
 
COVID UPDATE 
Fortunately, COVID cases in school have remained very low. We presently have no positive 
cases and no self-isolations. We have had no positive cases this term and many teachers 
and support staff have now been vaccinated.  However, I need your support going into the 
half-term holiday.  
 
Please text school 07786207779 if your child develops COVID symptoms, or has a 
positive test result this Friday, Saturday or Sunday. This is very important. Close 
contacts will be identified and informed by school.  
 
Enrichment Opportunities 
After half term we are organising additional activities for all children. Children in 
YEARS 3 and 4 will start horse riding lessons first week back, YR3 on a 
Monday and YR4 on a Tuesday. They will have six lessons.  
 
YR2 will start horse riding lessons on Wednesday 23rd June, for four weeks. 
Consent letters will be sent out after half term.  

 
 
Year 5 will start swimming lessons on Tuesday 8th 
June. This will be a double session for six weeks. 
 
We are presently organising other activities for the other 
classes.  
 

REMINDERS  
PE Kit 
Children are allowed come to school wearing their PE kit and school sweat shirt on the days 
they have PE. Please ensure they continue to wear uniform on the other days. Please note 
some classes 2nd PE lesson has been replaced by drumming, swimming or horse riding. 
YR1 and YR2   Friday 
YR3    Tuesday 
YR4  and YR5  Thursday 
YR6 Wednesday and Thursday 
 
Children need to bring:  

 their own personal water bottle in school which stays in school;  

 their book bag/homework to school ONLY on Monday and Friday. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
S Furno 
Head teacher 


